
   

Can You Help Us Fill Our 
New Theatre Gift Baskets? 

 

 

What are we looking for? 

 
(Remember that bottle of Scotch you 

received for Christmas and that you 

don't like Scotch?) 

 
(Remember that scarf, etc. that you 

received for Christmas that you will 

never use?) 

• Bottles of Wine 

• Bottles of Liqueurs 

• Bottles of Liquor 

• Restaurant Gift Certificates 

• Entertainment Gift Certificates 

• Royals Tickets 

• Duplicate Christmas Presents 

• Jams, Jellies, Salsas, Kitchen Items 

• Your own great ideas 
 

 
How can you get these 

items to us? 

1. Call Ann Klein, 913.579.6846 for pick-up 

2. Bring to a meeting: 

• Board meeting on March 7th at Nativity. 

• Spring General Meeting on April 25th at 

Queen of the Holy Rosary  

• Board Meeting on May 9th at Nativity 

• Summer General Meeting on June 6th at 

Visitation

What else do you 

need to 

know? 

In previous years, our Baskets raised as 

much as $1,000 for our beneficiaries! We 

could not have raised that much money for 

our charities without your help. 

 

 
THANK YOU SO MUCH FOR ANY HELP THAT YOU CAN GIVE US. 

IT IS REALLY, REALLY APPRECIATED. 


	What are we looking for?
	How can you get these items to us?
	What else do you

